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Dear Insurance Commissioner - | support the proposed rule changes to the Insurance Regulations. | represent
policy holders of many kinds, and | have seen numerous occasions where insurers fail to provide access to claim
files after denied claims. This makes it difficult to appeal and/or resolve the claim pre-litigation. Improving
communication between insurance companies and consumers should be a high priority as well. The proposed
changes will reduce litigation because they will increase communication and resolution of claims before litigation
commences. Thankyou. Aaron
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